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Conservation Area 

Advsiroy 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee comment on this application as follows:

1. We presume the existing front windows are double hung sash windows and not casements. If that is the 

case then the new dormer window should also be sash window

2. We would prefer the railings to the new entrance steps to be painted in  Heritage Beige, exact colour to be 

approved
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